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Service Announcement 
  

Chestnut Hill Developments Recreation Complex 
Purpose: Indoor Tennis Court Repairs Extension  

Duration: Tuesday, August 26 to Wednesday, September 3 
  

The indoor tennis courts at the Chestnut Hill Developments Recreation Complex will be closed for 
repairs from Tuesday, August 26 to Wednesday, September 3. 

Courts 1, 3 and 4 will reopen on Thursday, September 4. Court 2 will remain closed on Thursday, 
September 4 and Friday, September 5 for drying of coating repairs. 

For additional information, please contact: 
Arisa Marangos 
Coordinator, Facilities Capital Projects   
Community Services Department 
Work: 905.420.4660 ext. 5237 
amarangos@pickering.ca  
Service Disruption Line: 1.866.278.9993 
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